
November 18, 1973 
 
Dear Professor Ferrater, 
 
Thank you so much for a very pleasant afternoon, I again apologize for arriving late 
and for the absence of the other members of the class. They did not become lost for 
twenty five years, only for an hour, after which they returned home. We have told them 
of our discussion and they are, to say the least, sorry to have missed it. 
 
The students who met with you were thrilled by the experience and amazed by how 
“simpatico” and “human” –their words- you are. 
 
I, too, was thrilled to have had the opportunity to meet and talk with you. Again let me 
extend my thanks to you and your friend for your hospitality and friendship. 
 
Sincerely 
 
[Signatura] 
 


